

Caldy Road Wirral CH48 2HE

West Kirby

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

21st June 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

I would like to confirm main school staffing arrangements for the academic year 2019/20:

Form teachers:

Reception Form Teacher	Miss L Hardy
Year 1 Form Teacher	Mrs S Parkins
Year 2 Form Teacher	Mrs C Roberts
Year 3 Form Teacher	Mrs J Brew
Year 4 Form Teachers	Miss C Fletcher & Miss J Tweed
Year 5 Form Teacher	Mr M Ashton
Year 6 Form Teacher	Mrs R Kililiku

Teaching assistants:

Miss Bennett will be based with Reception

Mrs Loughlin will be based with Year 1

Mrs Fleming will be based with Year 2

Mrs Roberts will be based with Year 3 & 4

Mrs McGregor will be based with Year 5 & 6

Subject specialist staff:

eabject opecialist stail:	
Whole School English Leader	Mrs R Kililiku
Whole School Maths Leader	Mr M Ashton
Computing	Mrs V Ellsmoor
Science	Miss J Tweed
Art & Design	Mrs N Bartle
Geography	Mrs S Parkins & Miss J Tweed
History	Miss C Fletcher
PE & Games	Mrs R Kililiku & Mrs Brew
RE	Mrs C Roberts
French	Mrs J Brew
Spanish	Mrs N Bartle
Music	Mrs H Keenan
PSHCEE	Mrs D McGregor

During the whole school transition afternoon, on Monday 1st July, each class will spend time with their next form teacher, in readiness for September. Parents will also be invited to a Parent Information Meeting on Thursday 12th September 2019 to discuss, with their child's new Form teacher, expectations for the year, class routines and other key areas such as homework and assessments. In the past, parents have found this to be very beneficial in establishing key information and routines for the year ahead and I would urge parents to attend.













Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

As the end of this academic year is fast approaching may I take this opportunity to thank all the staff team for their hard work and dedication; we wish them all well and look forward to an exciting new academic year ahead!

My thanks also to all of you; our supportive and enthusiastic parent community. It is a privilege to work with your children and our families. I hope that you enjoy a peaceful and relaxing summer break and I look forward to seeing you all again in September.

With very best wishes

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher









